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Message from the Guest Editors

Markets cannot be understood and studied as abstract
self-correcting entities driven by supply and demand
interactions, since information suppliers are nowadays
endowed with sufficient power to determine to a large
extent the results from these very own interactions.

Given the ingenuity exhibited by institutional economists
to incorporate the findings from different academic
disciplines into their interdisciplinary analysis of the
pecuniary institutions of capitalism, namely, business
enterprises and market interactions, the main objective of
the current volume is to foster the development of such
implications further.

We welcome original manuscripts dealing with the
information asymmetries inherent to the behavior and
evolution of current market structures and their economic,
social, political, and ecological implications.
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Editor-in-Chief

Prof. Dr. Marc A. Rosen
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

I encourage you to contribute a research or comprehensive
review article for consideration for publication in
Sustainability, an international Open Access journal which
provides an advanced forum for research findings in areas
related to sustainability and sustainable
development. Sustainability publishes original research
articles, review articles and communications. I am
confident you will find the journal contributes to
enhancing understanding of sustainability and fostering
initiatives and applications of sustainability-based
measures and activities.
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